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North Commuter Parkway  

Since the February declaration of construction starting on the Bridging to Tomorrow project, the 
City and project partners, Graham Commuter Partners (GCP), have completed a substantial 
amount work on both the North Commuter Parkway and the new Traffic Bridge. 

Once complete in 2018, the North Commuter Parkway will support the transportation needs of 
citizens who live in Saskatoon’s northeast and work in the Marquis and North Industrial Areas, 
reducing traffic on the city’s existing bridges. The new Traffic Bridge, also slated for completion 
in 2018, will support the growing city centre by allowing motorists, pedestrians and cyclists to 
cross the river between the downtown and residential areas in the south sector of the city. The 
new bridge will look similar to the old bridge, but will be wider with the ability to accommodate 
emergency vehicles. 

Parkway Bridge 
A road has been constructed on the west side of the river to access the construction site. All 
regulatory permits to begin in-river construction have been received and work on an earthen 
berm to support construction of the first bridge pier has been built. By August, the first pier 
should be complete and work on the second pier will begin. 

Parkway Roadways 
Construction of the Parkway’s new roadways has begun. Clearing, topsoil stripping and ditch 
excavation are underway for the twinning and extension of Central Avenue to intersect 
with McOrmond Drive. This road will be extended to connect to the Parkway bridge. Earth has 
been moved to consolidate the ground under the future roadway in the Northeast Swale, and 
two clay berms (walls) have been installed through the Northeast Swale to prevent water from 
draining into the work zone. This work is being monitored by GCP’s environmental consultant 
and audited by the City’s technical advisor. 

Improvements to the intersections of Central Avenue and Attridge Drive, and Marquis Drive 
and Wanuskewin Road, will begin in May.   

 

 

 



 

Traffic Bridge 

Throughout the remainder of April, crews are continuing to work on refurbishing the south in-
river pier (concrete column that supports the bridge deck), and are drilling piles to build the 
south abutment (supporting end of the bridge on the riverbank). The north berm that supported 
the bridge demolition has been removed, and crews have also finished removing part of the 
south berm to reduce impacts on river navigation. Later this spring and throughout summer, the 
southernmost pier will be reconstructed, the new north and south bridge abutments will be built, 
and the steel structure for the new southernmost span will be constructed.  

 


